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Reference: MIP.0101-739-4/291        02/02/2015 

Subject: Vessels to Load within the Context of United Nations World Food Programme  

 

With in the context of United Nations World Food Programme, there are cargo vessels regularly calling 

at MIP which are carrying humanitarian aid cargoes. In order to support immediate delivery of 

aforementioned cargoes to the deprived ones, it is decided to give berthing initiative for vessels 

regularly loading humanitarian aid cargoes within the context of United Nations World Food 

Programme in accordance with the berth, operation and tarrif regulations of MIP. 

The vessels have to provide below mentioned specifications to get berthing initiatives; 

 

1.      Cargoes which are going to be loaded within the context of WFP, should be informed at least 

one week before the nominated vessel arrival to MIP, 

2.      Humanitarian aid cargoes should be organised to deliver to Syria, 

3.      It should be definitely written “On Behalf OF WFP” statement on each related B/L in the 

Cargo Shipper section. 

 

This announcement will be effective from 02 Feb 2014 until a further notice. 

You are kindly requested to circulate the subject announcement to all of your members. 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                  

          

 

 

 

 


